
New REHVA President

During our General Assembly, we had the pleasure to announce the name of our new president-elect: Livio Mazzarella!

We are glad our loyal board member will 
soon be at the head of REHVA. Livio is 
a professor at the Politecnico di Milano 

in the field of HVAC, Renewable Energy to Applied 
Thermodynamics, Heat and Mass Transfer and 

Acoustics and he is mainly devoted to energy processes 
modelling in buildings and community systems. Livio 
has been involved in REHVA activities for 15 years 
and is a valuable member of the REHVA family. He 
became a board member in 2022 as Vice-president.

Catalin LUNGU, REHVA president in charge will hand over his position to Livio in June 2025, during our next Annual meeting, in Milan!
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